
From: Ruthmary Cradler   
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 6:57 AM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>; polds@cityofsanmteo.org 
Subject: Height limits and General Plan-- Council Meeting 11/13/23 
 
Dear City Council 
 
It is rather frustrating to witness so much time being wasted on endless discussions and proposals that 
would overturn Measure Y in the General Plan.  The people of San Mateo have spoken three times 
in voting to limit building heights and densities. The most recent vote was only 3 years ago for a 
10-year limit on height and density.  
 
With all due respect, you are our elected representatives to enact programs and plans that reflect the 
wishes of our community.  We have spoken,  and now you should be listening. 
 
Please limit the allowable stories to Measure Y levels given the housing density bonus laws could double 
the allowable heights.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ruthmary Cradler 
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Ruthmary Cradler 
Educational Support Systems 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 




